Zenia Chun (7A)

More English please


The education department recently announced a new proposal to allow all Chinese-medium secondary schools to teach 15 per cent of their lessons in junior forms in English.


I know that many schools wanted the number to rise to between 30 and 50 per cent. But there are not many Chinese-medium secondary schools’ students capable of learning English.

Some secondary school students say it is hard for them to follow what the teachers teach. 


I’m one of students studying at a Chinese-medium secondary school. Compared with students from English-medium secondary schools, my English is poor. I suggest that my school conduct more English lessons and activities.

Also, mother tongue education is a failure. To enable Chinese-medium schools to nurture students who can compete with students from English-medium schools, more resources must be allocated to them.


Small-class teaching is one way of enabling language teachers to cater for students’ learning needs and boost their language skills.
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